
    No         :   LTR-1000-196994 
 
    Da          te: 2018/04/22 
 
    Enc          l: Yes 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov 

      Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support –  

      ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Submission of Approved Work Order on SBEOI Development 

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to the letter No.340-01-20/1169 dated 16.11.2017, you can find enclosed an 

original copy of the Work Order No.3 dated 18.04.2018 entitled “Elaboration and 

implementation of emergency response documentation set for Bushehr NPP power unit 

No.1 in symptom-based emergency operation instruction form” together with its 

appendices including the Technical Assignment (Appendix No.1), Payment Schedule 

(Appendix No.2) and the MOM of method of payment for the work performed dated 

05.03.2018. You are kindly requested to take necessary measures for carrying out the 

project according to the Technical Assignment. 

 

 for Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


